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April 25, 2018 
 
K. Scherr 
Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering Services and City Engineer 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on April 24, 2018 
resolved: 
 
That the following actions be taken with respect to the Bus Rapid Transit Environmental 
Assessment Initiative: 

a)               the staff report dated April 23, 2018, entitled “Bus Rapid Transit – 
Environmental Assessment Initiative”, together with the associated presentation made 
by the Project Director, Rapid Transit Implementation at the April 23, 2018 meeting of 
the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee, as well as the communication dated April 
12, 2018, from C. Butler, BE REFERRED to the May 7, 2018 meeting of the Strategic 
Priorities and Policy Committee for consideration and debate, in order to allow 
additional time for the public and the Council Members to review the information; and 

b)               the communication dated April 15, 2018,  from Councillor M. van Holst, 
requesting that the Civic Administration assist in clarifying the Municipal Council’s 
priorities with respect to the Rapid Transit Project, BE RECEIVED. (4.1/6/SPPC) (2018-
T10) 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/hw 
 
cc: A. L. Barbon, Managing Director, Corporate Services and City Treasurer, Chief  
      Financial Officer 
 E. Soldo, Director, Roads and Transportation 
 J. Ramsay, Project Director, Rapid Transit 
 C. Butler 
 Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee Deferred 
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